DROP OFF POLICY
Policy Statement
We have strict guidelines in place to ensure children are passed safely into our care at the start of each of their sessions with us. The procedures in place to support this statement are set out below:

Procedures

· Children must arrive at their standard agreed times. If you need to amend this, either as a one off or permanently, please contact us to obtain agreement. This enables us to ensure correct staff:child ratios remain in place and that we are not waiting downstairs unnecessarily. This applies to children arriving both before and after their agreed times.
· Due to safeguarding reasons children who are asleep on arrival CANNOT be accepted into the nursery. If a child needs to sleep again soon after they have arrived this will be arranged. Parents/Carers will be asked to wake their children upon arrival if necessary. In the same way children will ALWAYS be woken before they are returned to their parent/carer at the end of their session with us.
· Only agreed staff will be permitted to accept children into the nursery. Staff arriving at the same time as children may not bring children in with them unless this has been specially agreed.
· Staff accepting children into the nursery must note all information given by parents/carers and ensure it is recorded and/or passed to all relevant personnel. 
· Only authorised personnel (as specified in the Administration of Medicine Policy) may receive medicines.
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